Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

DIVISION ADVISORY
No. 0| , s. 2021

To:  Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

This Office informs all concerned that the Japan Information and Culture
Center (JICC), Embassy of Japan is accepting application for the Teacher Training
Category under Japanese Government Scholarships Program for 2021. For other
details, please refer to the attachment.

.
ROMEO M. ALIP, PhD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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February 8, 2021
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MEMORANDUM
DM-OUCI-2021-031

TO
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Minister of Ministry of Basic, Higher and Technical Education, BARMM
Regional Directors

Schools Division Superintendents

Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools

All Others Concerned

Undersecrefgfy for Curriculum and Instruction
CH Pty P

Japanese Government (MEXT) Scholarship Program for 2021

29 January 2021

The Japan Information and Culture Center (JICC), Embassy of Japan, is now accepting application for

the Teacher Training Category under the Japanese Government Scholarships Program for 2021.

MEXT accepts applications from international students for study in Japan who satisfy the following
qualifications and conditions. Its aim is to foster human resources who will become bridges of
friendship between the grantee’s country and Japan through study in Japan and who will contribute

to the development of both countries and the wider world.

The detailed information on the application/qualification requirements and application procedure
can be accessed through the Embassy of Japan in the Philippines website: https://www.ph.emb-

japan.go.jp/itpr_en/00_000194.html.

The deadline for submission of application is on 5 February 2021. Should you have further

questions/concerns, please feel free to contact through email at scholarship@ma.mofa.go.jp.

Immediate dissemination of and appropriate action for this memorandum is desired.



